Dear Golfers

Help Autistic Children Charity Golf Day To be held at Hankley Common Golf Club Wednesday 10th May 2023



This year we have decided that **Challengers** will benefit from funds raised from the HAC Golf Day.

Disabled children and young people are frequently excluded from leisure and social activities, with The Disabled Children's Partnership recently finding that over 90% of disabled children are socially isolated.

Opportunities to play and socialise are not a luxury, but a fundamental right that is being denied to so many disabled young people, adversely impacting their social, emotional and physical development and heightening their risk of social isolation and loneliness.

Any funds that we give to this marvellous scheme will provide fun, friendship and happiness to all children, regardless of their needs or impairments.

So with that said, I hope that you can pull together a team and come along and have a great day out at Hankley.

We look forward to seeing you

Further details by contacting me on the number/email below.

Paul Findley 07836 219429 paul.findley@bourneofficecleaning@btinternet.com